
1989 CAVS Vet Class to Award Scrub Suits to Current 5th Year Vet Students 
 
 
The 1989 Vet class alumni will be giving scrub suits to the current 5th 
year Students on Tuesday 15th of September 2015 at 10.00 am. This will be a way of giving 
back and motivating our young students as they pursue their final year in Veterinary Medicine. 
Apart from having reunions, the alumni have been focusing on the growth of Faculty of 
Veterinary Medicine which they are proud to be associated with.  
This important occasion will be presided by DVC Academic Affairs, Prof. Henry Mutoro as 
the Chief Guest. The Veterinary graduates of 1989 are inviting all University of Nairobi 
members of staff and students to join them in this important occasion.  
 
   
 


